## Dear First Grade Student,

On the first day of school you will need the following items:

Welcome to **1st Grade!** We are looking forward to a fun year as we all get to know each other, meet new friends, and learn many new things together. Please note that the district will be providing many supply items for the students, including crayons, markers, pencils, and gluesticks.

If you do not have some of these supplies at home already, it may be helpful to have a glue stick, several pencils, a pair of scissors, and crayons at home in order to more easily complete projects and homework assignments. Thank you! We are looking forward to starting a new school year with you! In the meantime, enjoy the last few weeks of summer, read lots of books, and have tons of fun!

## See you soon!

The First Grade Teachers

Mrs. Batty, Mrs. Boucher, Mrs. Ollari, & Ms. Van Strander